November 17, 2014

To: Alcohol License Review Committee — City of Madison

From: Patty Prime, President Tenney Lapham Neighborhood Association

Re: Salvatore’s Tomato Pies

Members of the Alcohol License Review Committee,

Patrick Depula, agent for Salvatore’s Tomato Pies appeared before the Tenney Lapham Neighborhood
Association Council last Thursday, November 13 to request our support for an alcohol license. There
were a few questions about the nature of alcohol that he is planning to serve and the hours that he
plans to be open. The TLNA Council voted unanimously to support his request. Salvatore’s Tomato Pies
is a great fit for our neighborhood and we look forward to seeing the restaurant opening soon.

Please grant Patrick Depula’s request for a license.

Best regards,

TLNA President

Cc: Patrick Depula

Ledell Zellers



